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March 2018                                                              NHTSA Recall  

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE  

This notice applies to your vehicle, (insert VIN for the particular vehicle) 

 

Dear Pagani Huayra Owner, 

 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety 

Act.  

 

Pagani Automobili has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2017 model year 

Pagani Huayra vehicles. Due to a problem in the battery management software, the 12Vcc battery can fail to provide 

enough power to the car.  This could affect the operation of the car by the engine not starting or the car stalling 

when at idle, increasing the risk of a crash.  

 

Please contact your Pagani dealer for an appointment to have the battery replaced at no cost to you. The earliest 

date on which Pagani reasonably expects that dealers will receive necessary parts and instructions is April 25th 

2018.  

 

The complete repair will take approximately 30 minutes, however, your dealer may need to keep your vehicle for 

a longer period of time due to scheduling needs at the dealership. 

 

If you are not satisfied with the service you receive from your Pagani dealer, you may write to: 

 

Pagani Worldwide LLC 

1311 Sutter St. P.O. Box 641409 

San Francisco, CA 94109 

 

If you believe that  

A) The manufacturer, distributor, or dealer has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without charge; or 

(B) The manufacturer has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without charge. 

within a reasonable time, which is not longer than 60 days in the case of repair after your first tender to obtain 

repair following the earliest repair date specified in the notification, unless the period is extended by 

Administrator, you may submit a complaint to: 

 

Administrator 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 

Washington, DC 20590  

 

Or call the toll-free Safety Hotline at 888-327-4236 (TTY 800-424-9153), or go to http://www.safercar.gov .  

 

Please note: Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this 

notice to the lessee within ten days. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this recall may cause you, but we are sincerely concerned for your safety. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerly, 

Pagani Automobili SpA 

http://www.safercar.gov/

